
DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT 
AIR AND RADIATION ADMINISTRATION 

NOTICE OF FINAL DETERMINATION REGARDING A PERMIT TO CONSTRUCT 
TO ONE (1) CONCRETE CRUSHING AND SCREENING OPERATION 

 

SUBMITTED BY TOLSON AND ASSOCIATES, LLC. 
TO BE LOCATED IN CROFTON, MARYLAND 

 
FIRST NOTICE 

 
 The Department of the Environment, Air and Radiation Administration (ARA), has made a 
final determination to issue a Permit to Construct to Tolson and Associates, LLC. The proposed 
project will be located at 1451 Capitol Raceway Road, Crofton, MD 21114.  Copies of the 
application, the final determination, the permit conditions and emissions limitations, the 
Department's responses to public comments, and other supporting documents are available for 
public inspection.  Ask for Docket #18-18 at the following locations during normal business hours: 
 

Maryland Department of the Environment 

Air and Radiation Administration 

1800 Washington Boulevard 

Baltimore, Maryland  21230 

 

Crofton Community Library 

1681 Riedel Road 

Crofton, MD 21114 

(410) 222-7915 
 
 ARA is issuing the permit, including the conditions and emissions limitations presented in 
the docket, with an effective date of January 6, 2020.   
 
 Pursuant to Section 1-601 of the Environment Article, Annotated Code of Maryland, a final 
determination by the Department is subject to judicial review at the request of any person that: (1) 
Meets the threshold standing requirements under federal law; and (2)(i) Is the applicant; or (ii) 
Participated in a public participation process through the submission of written or oral comments.   
 
 Any petition for judicial review must be filed pursuant to Section 1-605 of the Environment 
Article, Annotated Code of Maryland.  The petition shall be filed by February 10, 2020 in the circuit 
court for the county where the application for the permit states that the proposed activity will occur 
and otherwise conform to the requirements of Title 1, Subtitle 6 of the Environment Article, 
Annotated Code of Maryland. 
 
 Further information may be obtained by calling Ms. Shannon Heafey at 410-537-4433. 
 
George S. Aburn, Jr., Director 
Air and Radiation Administration 
 


